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April 14, 2017

VIA E-MAIL

Ken Kramer
PsychSearch.Net

611 S. Ft. Harrison Ave. #281
Clearwater, FL 33756

Re: Public Records Request received on April 10, 2017
Dear Mr. Kramer:
I am writing in response to your request for records that was received by the
Vermont Attorney General's Office, Medicaid Fraud & Residential Abuse Unit, on
April 10, 2017.

Request
You requested a list of all MDs our Unit has investigated, criminally
prosecuted, or initiated civil action against for as far back as our case

management computer software maintains records.

For each doctor you requested the “name, date, NPI number, license number,
case number and every field available in the database.”

Response to Request

Enclosed with this response we have included a spreadsheet providing the
information requested above to the extent it exists in our case management system.

The spreadsheet provides the case number and case name. The case number also
provides information with regard to the year that the case was received. It must be
noted that the appearance of any name on this list does not indicate that the
individual named was convicted of, charged with, or that any evidence existed
regarding the commission of a crime. The database does not include the NPI
number or license number.,



Certain records have been withheld from this response pursuant to 1 V.S A. §
317(c)(5) because those records are exempt from disclosure as they deal with the
detection and investigation of crime and disclosure could reasonably be expected to
interfere with enforcement proceedings. To the extent you feel information has
been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Deputy Attorney General Joshua
Diamond.

Subject to the limitation in the preceding paragraph, we believe that this Response
to your Public Record Request of April 10, 2017 fully responds to the Request to the
extent that Public Records exist.

Best Regards,

\—Q&"@\é&\!&\ffm To Sasod Tuanee

Jason Turner

Assistant Attorney General

Director, Medicaid Fraud & Residential
Abuse Unit



